Dear all,
T am writing to you to express my objection to the submitted planning application noted in subject line.

T would like to understand the outcome of visits made by Samir and others regarding light surveys.

My concerns are shared amongst many of the residents in the Ziggurat.

- There is no light survey from the developer. Our consultant has shown that the affected
elevation receives sunlight. Without a light survey I cannot see how Camden can rationally conclude
that there will be no loss of light or sky views. These are material considerations and we are entitled
to have an answer. My unit receives little light as it is being located near the bottom of the building.
It would be criminal to block the meager light access afforded today.

- Privacy is proposed to be controlled by the imposition of a condition preventing people going
outside. We all know that this landlord is incapable of abiding by conditions. T cannot see how past
and ongoing failures to comply with conditions is not material to this particular suggestion.

- There are concerns over noise and intensification of use on a site which is already difficult
and with strained relationships. An additional storey will mean more people, more noise, and more
potential for disturbance. These are, therefore, material considerations.
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